Rhode Island Section 0107 www.riasq.org



On behalf of RIASQ, I would like to thank you for encouraging, through your support, your employee's attendance at our monthly dinner meetings. Our section offers a wide variety of Quality topics and speakers with expertise in various fields at each dinner meeting. Participation at these events helps your employees learn many different quality techniques, from not only the speaker but from a large network of Quality professionals in attendance at these meetings, which are beneficial for both you and your employee.

Thank you again for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Bob Soares

Section Chair, Rhode Island Section 0107